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 Important Information 
 
 

12 September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Meal Price Increase for Year Groups 3 to 6 
 

You will be aware that Cabot Learning Federation have not increased meal costs since 
2018. However, after careful consideration and discussions with our school meals 
supplier, Aspens, we are writing to inform you that from Monday 31 October 2022, the 
cost of a school meal will increase from £2.30 to £2.40.  
 
The process for booking and paying for meals will remain unchanged. Please continue to 
pay for school lunches in advance by using Pay360 
 
If your circumstances have changed, you may be eligible to apply for Free School Meals. 
You can check your eligibility by clicking HERE 
 
Universal Infant Free School Meals will continue for all children in Reception class, Year 1 
and Year 2. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs L Ovens 
Operations Manager 
 
 

https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/residents/schools-learning-and-early-years/travel-and-free-school-meals/free-school-meals

